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Bridgelux Inc. 

101 Portola Avenue 
Livermore, CA 94551 

 
Date:  September 09, 2016 
 
 
TO:   Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors  
 
RE:   End of Life Notice for legacy (120 lmW) Bridgelux Vero and V Series LED Arrays 
 
Ref:  BL-EOL-025   09092016  
 

 
This is an End of Life (EOL) notice for select legacy skus of Vero and V Series LED Arrays products, originally 
released in 2014, which have outdated efficacies (~120 lmW).  Bridgelux continues to make efficacy 
improvements to the Vero and V Series products with its most recent efficacy upgrade of ~155 lmW in June 
2016 and has expanded its portfolio with the addition of new lumen packages and form factors.  
 
The legacy Vero and V Series part number prefixes associated with this EOL notification are as follows: 

• Vero 10: BXRC-xxx1000-B-0x 
• Vero 13: BXRC-xxx2000-C-0x 
• Vero 18: BXRC-xxx4000-B-0x 
• Vero 29: BXRC-xxx10K0-L-0x 
• V6: BXRE-xxx0400-A-0x, BXRE-xxx-0400-B-0x 
• V8: BXRE-xxx0800-A-0x, BXRE-xxx-0800-B-0x 
• V10: BXRE-xxx1000-B-0x 
• V15: BXRE-xxx3001-D-0x 

 
Please note the following end of life schedule for your planning and ordering purposes: 

• Last time orders:  October 24, 2016 * last time orders must be received no later than this date, all 
last time purchase orders will be non-cancelable, not returnable (NCNR) 

• Last time shipment: December 08, 2016 
 
Transition Products 
Please contact your Bridgelux Sales Manager to determine best replacement for the legacy Vero and V 
Series parts included in this EOL.  
 
Thank you for your continued  
 
Regards, 
Product Management 
Bridgelux - USA  


